Sievea Nevada Unit

Wally Byam Cavavan Club, Inteenational ‘ 7-27-0D

This is still July, but only barely so, and therefore we need to tell you about the next Sierra Nevada
Unit activity. No color pictures on this page, because Frank still has a problem and cannot see that
stuff, and I am doing well just to hunt and peck on the computer.

The word is stay flexible, and therefore there is a change in the date and place due to problems
Virginia Leipper is experiencing. The date will now be August 17, which is a day later than
previously scheduled, and it is a Thursday. It is still a BBQ or what I would call a hamburger fry
using a grill, but it will be at Dale and Marge Grosch's house in Carson City. Time to get there is
still 11 a.m., and you do not need to bring anything but a good appelite. Marge will total up the
cost, and tell us how much we each have to ante up for our share. I am sure that as usual, it will be
in the reasonable range. It scems the menu will be hamburgers and buns, baked beans, maccaroni
salad, hamburger fixings and dessert. I am sure she will have something to drink too.

The Grosch address is 2520 Gentry Lane in Carson City. To get there turn East on Fairview
Drive, which is across from the Railroad Museum on Carson Street. Go up about a mile, or
thercabouts to Edmonds, turn right on Edmonds, then about 200 feet turn left on Gentry and head
up the hill, till you see some cars and an Airstream on the right, and you are there.

Peie Rinne is in the hospital, had all sorts of promblems and some major surgery, but is now on
the mend. He will hopetully be home very soon, and we hope to se¢ him at the BBQ. Von Gallion
is up at Incline Village, we had Sunday Brunch with him in Reno recently. He looks good and is
doing fine, and we hope 1o see him at the BBQ too. Alma George and Lee and Sue Brown sre
about the same, and more or less housebound at present.

This is the time of year that we need to collect 2001 dues for membership. International dues are
$45 and Unit dues are $10. so if you have not already done so, please send write a check for $55
1o Sierra Nevada Unit and send it to me, or better yet, bring it with you to the BBQ and save the
33 cents postage and an envelope. '

We have a new member by th name of Robert Townsend, who lives in Reno, but turned in hus

membership application in Bismarck at the International Rally. We hope to be able to introduce M
him and welcome him to the club at the BBQ. M

Birthday babies for August are Emily Pierce ~ August 2
Alexix Gamboa August 20
Milan Wight ~ August 30 - Happy birthday y'all.

Only anniversay listed for August as Frank and Steve Burnham on the 2nd. /E:(}Jb

Please be sure to call Marge Grosch very soon to tell her you are coming to the BBQ. Phone
883-0129, or call Steve at 825-6566. Marge needs a count to know how many buns she needs,
Remember the date is Thursday August 17. ;




